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Dear Parent 

The tiny tots who came into our fold have grown by leaps and it fills our hearts with pride to see 

their achievements and positive transformation. The numerous activities they participated in and 

their fun learning experiences have all helped them gain confidence and become independent.  

The students benefit the most when parents and teachers work as a team, coordinating to promote 

the social, emotional, and intellectual development of children. As this session ends, I would like to 

extend a heartfelt thanks and appreciation to you, parents for your unflinching support to us at all 

times. 

 

 

Assembly for the month 

5th March 2024 (Tuesday) Graduation Assembly: 

From the tiny fingers that held our hand, to walking confidently; from learning letters in Pre-School 

to writing sentences in Pre-Primary, each child’s journey has been beautiful. Having blossomed into 

independent and confident beings these little ones are now ready to move out of the cocooned 

environment of the Pre-Primary Wing. To bid farewell to the outgoing batch of Pre-Primary, the tiny 

tots of Pre-School A and Pre-School C will present a graduation assembly wishing them success in 

their coming years.  

 

Please Note: 

The last working day for the children is 7thMarch 2024. The school will re-open on 1st April 2024 for 

the new session.  

P.T.M. details for the final report   

Class Date Time 

Pre-School 9th March 2024 8:00 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. 

Pre-Primary 11th March 2024    8: 00 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. 

 

  


